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Dear Prospective Pastor, 

 

Greetings and thank you for your willingness to look at Eastminster Presbyterian Church as your 
next ministry work for our Lord Jesus Christ. 

 

We are currently without a full-time pastor and have prayerfully formed a Pulpit Search Committee 
to seek out the man that the Lord has determined to be our next leader. 

God is faithful and has blessed our historic church, which was founded in the early 19th-century in 
Norfolk, VA. In 1957, the church was relocated to an area in Virginia Beach where new communities 
were attracting young families in the 1950's and '60's. The children, who lived in the surrounding 
neighborhoods, grew up and are now returning to the area. As a result, we are convinced that the 
church needs to do a better job of attracting these families. 

 

We are seeking a pastor with dynamic leadership skills - someone who can delegate, direct, and 
energize people. He must believe in and preach from the inerrant, infallible, and inspired Word of 
God - trusting in salvation through Jesus Christ, alone. We believe the community is ripe for the 
ministry and believe a minister with a planter’s heart would abound in this pulpit.  

 

We are a friendly church, aspiring to fulfill our purpose - to worship God, grow spiritually, and 
through the power of the Holy Spirit, lead unbelievers to salvation through Jesus Christ our Lord. 

 

If you are willing to accept new challenges, we hope that you will consider Eastminster Presbyterian 
Church at 757.407.0090 or e-mail at oƯice@eastminpca.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

JeƯ Forbes  

Chairman, Pulpit Search Committee 

  



 



 



 

 



 


